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BUEFALOQ CITY
METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY

The Honourable Premier of the Eastern Cape Province
MEC's

BCMM Troika

BCMM Portfolio Heads

City Manager

All Heads of BCMM Directorates

All Heads Eastemn Cape Provincial Departments

All Parastals

All State-Owned Enterprises

Dear Political and Administrative Representatives

RE: INVITATION BUFFALO CITY METROPOLITAN MUNICIPALITY
INTERGOVERNMENTAL FORUM MEETING TO BE HELD ON
FRIDAY, 9 APRIL 2021 AT 10H00

Buffalo City Metropolitan Municipality will be holding its Political Intergovernmental
Relations Forum (IGR) meeting in line with the Intergovernmental Relations
Framework Act [No.13 of 2005] on Friday, 9 April 2021. As per the IGR Act. No. 13 of
2005, the Metro is required to convene meetings with strategic stakeholders for the
integration of government programmes, policy and legislation.

You are therefore invited to the forthcoming BCMM Political Intergovernmental

Relations Forum scheduled as follows:




DATE: Friday, 09 April 2021

TIME: 10H00

VENUE: Virtual

RSVP: Anazo Makinana — Tel: 043 705 1128 or

Email: anazom@buffalocity.gov.za

Kindly confirm your attendance on the attached reply slip and return to:
Fax or email: 043 - 7224791

Email: anazom@buffalocity.qov.za

Your attendance and participation will be sincerely appreciated.
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COUNCILLOR HELEN NEAL-MAY
DEPUTY EXECUTIVE MAYOR
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REPLY SLIP

NAME & DESIGNATION CELL NUMBER EMAIL
SURNAME

Return to: Anazo Makinana on Fax: 043 7224791 or Email

anazom@buffalocity.gov.za




